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From: Nancy Dunbar, MD, Special Coagulation Lab Medical Director   
Malory Tetreault, Hematology Laboratory Supervisor 
            Lauren Salvatore, Special Coagulation Technical Specialist 

 	
Date: 5/1/2023
 
RE:  Factor VIII Inhibitor assay - changes in reporting
Effective May 9th, 2023 the Coagulation Laboratory will report the Factor VIII Inhibitor assay using new upper and lower linear range cut offs and manufacturer established reference range. The laboratory will be utilizing a new assay, which necessitates this change in reporting.

Due to this assay having increased sample volume requirements, minimum specimen collection volume will be strictly adhered to. 

The assay is acceptable for patients on Hemlibra (Emicizumab). 

What do Providers need to do?

Please reach out for additional information if needed. Ordering remains unchanged. 


For questions or additional information, please contact:

Special Coagulation Technical Specialist, Lauren Salvatore, 650-8604
Hematology Supervisor, Malory Tetreault, 650-8407
Special Coagulation Medical Director, Nancy Dunbar, MD 650-8747



















[image: second_sheet]
image2.png
CLINICAL LAB UPDATE Reain





image1.png
//// Dartmouth-Hitchcock




